
 

 
 
PO No.046/2017 
 

 
27th April 2017 
 
 
Subject:  Notification of Changes of Traditional Holidays for the year 2017 
 
To:  President 
             The Stock Exchange of Thailand, 
 
 
According to the cabinet resolution on April 11, 2017, the public holidays in Thailand in 2017 had 

been revised as Coronation Day which is on May 5 has been cancelled, King’s Birthday has been 

shifted to July 28 which is the birthday of King Maha Vajiralongkorn Bodindradebayavarangkun 

and Anniversary for the Passing of King Bhumibol Adulyadej Borommanat Bophit has been set 

on October 13. 

 
The International Engineering Public Company Limited would like to inform the Changes of 

Traditional Holidays of the company in 2017 in compliance with the cabinet resolution as 

mentioned above. 

 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
( Lt.Dr. Suphornchai Siriwoharn ) 
Chief Executive Officer 
  
 
   


